
 

 

ALLOTMENT HOLDERS 

 

The new yearly contracts were sent out via 

post on the 15/08/22 to the correspondence 

addresses we have for you. Please return the 

completed contracts to the Parish office by the 

16/09/22. Apologies if you have not received 

yours and please contact me at assistant-

clerk@ringwouldwithkingsdown-pc.gov.uk  

and I can send one out to you. 

If you have any other queries regarding the 

allotments, please don’t hesitate to contact 

me. 

 

Kind Regards 
Sarah Fish 
Assistant Clerk  
Ringwould with Kingsdown Parish Council 
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